
January 8, 1931,

Howard Murray, Ssq,, 
112 St. Jamos Street, 
Montreal, F.

Dear Mr, Murray,

Your very handsome booklet 
describin': the Aldrod Building has come 
addressed to Sir Arthur Uurrle. I have 
looked through It myself with Interest and 
shall see that it la left where Sir Arthur 
will have it on his return.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Principal


